
 

 

FUNDRAISING NEWSLETTER 

Kia Ora Whanau 

Devon Intermediate is looking to raise money over the course of this year to purchase a new garage 

for the school van and then moving to purchase ICT equipment for the school. The Parent Link group 

have many fantastic ideas but we need your help. 

Starting from Thursday 22nd March, students will have the option to have a Pita Pit lunch.  Pita Pit 

offer great healthy option pitas for just $5.00 each and from each sale the school makes 50c.  All 

orders will need to be in at the school office by Wednesday at 3pm and there will be no provision 

for late orders.  Please ensure all order forms are complete with name and class and include the 

$5.00 cash.  This will be a weekly option and we encourage you to support the school through this 

healthy options fundraiser.   

On Thursday 29th March we will be running a mufti day for all students for a gold coin donation, 

along with ice blocks being sold from the canteen at lunchtime for just $1.00 each.  We would 

appreciate a couple of parents coming to run the canteen between 12.45pm and 1.25pm please. 

 By Arrangement Floral Boutique, owned by Sophie & Dan, parents here at Devon Intermediate, are 

offering Devon Intermediate a great fundraising opportunity.  Each time you place an order over 

$20.00, 5% of the sales will come back to Devon if you mention our school name.  Please support 

By Arrangement with this generous offer to our school. 

At the start of term 2 we will be sending each student home with order forms for Anderson’s pies. 
These will be collated on Thursday 14th June and pies will be delivered on Thursday 21st June. A 

reminder that money MUST come in with the order forms and we will send out more information 

with the order forms.  We will be looking for parent helpers to assist with sorting the pies for adults 

to collect and would appreciate any help available. 

We are in the process of working out a new day and time for our Parent Link meetings and would 

love to have you come along.  These meetings are not all about fundraising, they are short and 

sharp, and provide a valuable link between home and school. 

As the year goes on there will be other fundraising events that come up. Keep an eye on our 

Facebook group for these events along with further newsletters that will come home.  If you can 

help in any way then please let Marissa know in the office. 

Ka kite 

  

Jenny Gellen 

Principal 

 


